
 

AGENDA ITEM COVERSHEET 

PREPARED BY: Ed Parvin DEPARTMENT: Executive 

MEETING: Town Council 10/25/2022 Workshop 

SUBJECT:  Clarendon Avenue Multi-Use Path 

  

BACKGROUND: 

Town Council requested the Bike/Ped Committee review the Clarendon Avenue project and 
bring back a recommendation to Town Council. 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Bike/Ped voted to eliminate the project on Clarendon Avenue. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
 
Consider adopting Resolution 22-2272 eliminating the Clarendon Avenue MUP project.  
 


